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August9,2016

MS. ELIZABETH L. KHO

General Manager

Apollo B Packaging Services ,
2048 Candido St.,Brgy. Mapulang Lupa
Valenzuela City

Tels: 983-8207, 983-8315

Fax: 983-8276

Dear Ms. Kho:
We are pleased to inform you that the contract for the “Supply and Delivery of One (1) Lot Specialty
Paper 90gsm, 11.75" x 8.25” {A4)" has been awarded to your company in the amount of Three Hundred

Thirty Seven Thousand Five Hundred Pesos (Php 337,500.00).

Based on the evaluation of your submitted documents, the Bids and Awards Committee finds your price
proposal as the Lowest Calculated and Responsive Bid for the said project.

Very truly yours,

: Ms. Elizabeth L.
General Manager i‘
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